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The Board of Directors would like to introduce our newest 

club, Glacier Newcomers Alumnae Club (in British Columbia).  

Welcome to the National Newcomers Association of Canada 

family. 

To All Clubs:  Please note this date on your calendar. 

 

2016 Annual General Meeting via Teleconference Call 

 

October 16, 2016 

 

7:00 PM EST 
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Welcome to Autumn – Canadian Autumn is gorgeous with all 

the beautiful colours. We hope your summer was filled with fun 

and relaxation.  During part of my relaxation, I was able to meet 

with Saint John Kennebecasis Valley Newcomers Club in 

late July when I was in their neighbourhood. Thanks to Katrina 

and four Executive members who came to Java Moose Coffee 

House. You are a dynamic group and I really enjoyed our chat. 

We have been busy at NNAC updating our by-laws; reorganiz-

ing the Board, adding some new members and finalizing job de-

scriptions. We will send the new by-laws and proposed slate of 

NNAC officers along ahead of the October 16 AGM which this 

year is a conference call. (7:00 PM Eastern Time) Every other 

year we get together face-to-face as we did in Vancouver in 

2015. What a great weekend that was! 

Please let me know if your Club has an anniversary coming up 

this year and if you are having any special events. We would 

like to share your good news across the country. 

We enjoy hearing from you so keep all those emails coming – 

we, truly, are all in this together. 

Warmest regards, 

Ellie 

 

  ñWeôre all in this together.ò   Red Green 

Message From The President 

president@nnac.ca 
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Message From The Newsletter Editor 
newsletter@nnac.ca 

 

 
 

 

 

This will be my last edition of The Link as the Newsletter Editor.  I have enjoyed 

these last few years, and I would like to thank all of the newsletter/

communications people from across the country, who have shared the ‘doings’ 

of their clubs.  The ingenuity of members for club activities has been eye open-

ing and the kindness and generosity of Newcomer and Newcomer Alumni/ae 

members for those less fortunate has been inspiring.  Thank you for letting me 

share your news nationwide.  Please continue to share with my successor.  

Now on to the ‘newsie’ bits: 
 
The Cornwall Newcomers Club Daytrippers had a Tour of the Lost Villages.  
The President of the Lost Villages Historical Society explained the history of the 
Lost Villages...how and why 6500 people were displaced and their 12 villages, 
hamlets and communities destroyed...on purpose!  Another day, they went on 
The Field of Dreams Walk through the paths at Walnut Ridge. 
 
Cornwall Newcomers Alumnae Book Club will feature local author Susanne 
Matthews, speaking about her book “All for Love”. 
 
London Newcomers Alumnae changed their newsletter name from “Between 
Friends” to “Among Friends”  Their guest speaker in September was from Steed 
and Company Lavender...I’m sure it must have been an aromatic evening, with 
the scent of lavender permeating the air.  I love the quote in their newsletter, 
“We need old friends to help us grow old and new friends to help us stay 
youngò. (Letty Cottin Pogrebin) 
 
Mississauga Newcomers and Acorn had a charismatic guest speaker in Sep-
tember.  John Fraser is a retired actor...you may have seen him in TV commer-
cials for Tylenol, Canadian Home Income Plan and Wiser’s Whiskey...he also 
appeared in the movie “Good Will Hunting”, with Matt Damon.  
 
In the Ottawa Newcomers Club newsletter, the Vice-President’s remarks ex-
press the essence of Newcomers.  “Reach out and find a member in your area 
that you might carpool with...our club is all about feeling at home (in Ottawa) and 
it may begin as simply as sharing a ride with another member to an unknown 
address...we all navigate so much better when we have a companion with us!” 
 
Ottawa Newcomers Alumnae has a very interesting speaker for October. The 
topic is ‘My Journey’, and the guest speaker is Majid Saleen Al-Yamoor.  Mr. Al-
Yamoor is an Iraqi Civil Engineer who has lived and worked in Syria.  He will 
speak of his experiences and also about his life in Canada. 
 
   

Cont’d on next page 
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Message From The Newsletter Editor - contôd 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Winnipeg Newcomers Alumnae continues to meet over the summer at cof-

fee get togethers.  They also have the Alumnae Golf Tournament, with con-

tests, a quiz and mystery prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheers, 

Rosemary Sorfleet 

 

 

Pickering-Ajax Newcomers Club President’s remarks are an encapsulated 
version of the club history.  The club was started in 1982 under the initiative of 
Joan, who had been a member in Winnipeg...15 members were required to form 
a club...and hooray...success!  The first newsletter was published in 1983.  By 
1988, the membership had risen to 100, with the current President as one of 
them.  The club is now 34 years old.  At one point, there was also an Alumnae 
Club, but the decision was made to return to one “Newcomers” club. There is 
also an activity of note, ’Friday Kalookie’...I’ll bite, what is Kalookie? 
 

Regina Newcomers volunteered for the refreshment stand at the Queen City 

Marathon.  Runners expressed appreciation for the volunteers...it gave everyone 

the “warm fuzzies”, despite the inclement weather.  The Dashing Divas activity 

group have a multitude of events to attend around the city including Oktoberfest, 

First Nations University Pipe Ceremony, The Royal Moscow Ballet performing 

Don Quixote, a Tribute to Fleetwood Mac and various Hallowe’en events.  The 

club hosts a Facebook page and Twitter. 

South Delta Newcomers and Alumnae first meeting in September had each 

member of the Executive make three (3) statements about them-

selves...members had to decide whether the statements were true or false.  

Would be interesting to hear the results!  Their newsletter also includes a section 

‘Of Interest to Members’ outlining local events. 

Waterloo Region Newcomers and Friends have a new activity planned, ‘A 

Dinner Party with a Theme’. The hostess chooses the theme...groups of six 

gather in members’ homes. 

Winnipeg Newcomers Alumnae will be gathering at De Luca’s Cooking School 

Restaurant in October.  Italian dishes will be demonstrated and served...you 

don’t have to cook, just watch and eat!  Yum!  (Editor’s note: I have been there 

myself, and can highly recommend De Luca’s...their store is amazing, too.) 

Cheers, 

Rosemary 
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And now for some pictures... 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Winnipeg Newcomers Alumnae continues to meet over the summer at cof-

fee get togethers.  They also have the Alumnae Golf Tournament, with con-

tests, a quiz and mystery prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheers, 

Rosemary Sorfleet 

 

 

 

 

Pickering-Ajax Newcomers Club 

Garden Party 2016 

Cornwall Newcomers Alumnae 

Enjoy each other’s company 

throughout the summer  
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Message From The Secretary 
secretary@nnac.ca 

 
 

 

 

 

Message From The Website Editor 

webmaster@nnac.ca 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the NNAC Board, first as Secretary 

and second as webmaster.  It was great fun to design our new website 

(with a little professional help).  I hope all Newcomer and Alumni/ae clubs 

across the country will use this valuable tool to help keep them up-to-date 

and informed.  Please be sure to visit the resource section of the website. 

I have returned to the US, but will remember happy times with Newcom-

ers in Canada. 

Best Wishes, 

Kristen 

Welcome to autumn in Canada and the start of a busy new season for 
many of the Newcomer/Alumni/ae clubs. We're back in full swing now 
that summer is over and looking forward to the many activities we can all 
participate in. Since it's fall and before the snow flies and cooler tempera-
tures set in, why not plan a hike in the woods, a drive in the country to 
see the beautiful colours as the season changes or host a pumpkin carv-
ing event. Activities are the place where friendships are started and con-
tinue to grow.   

It has been my pleasure to serve as your Secretary this past year. Hard 
to believe a year has come and gone already since we were in Vancou-
ver at the 2015 AGM. I look forward to being on the 2016 AGM confer-
ence call Sunday October 16th.   

I would like to thank the current executive I served with for volunteering 
their time and commitment to this wonderful association.  It has been a 
privilege to serve with you.    

In Friendship, 

Cindy 
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Message From Eastern Liaison 
easternliaison@nnac.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Message From Western Liaison 
westernliaison@nnac.ca 

 

 

Regretfully, I will not be continuing in my role as Western Liaison 
Director.  I have enjoyed my time on the  NNAC Board, but must 
pass along my duties to someone new. 
 
I wish all Western Clubs success in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
Erin 

 
 

 

Greetings from the beautiful Fall Colors on the East Coast. I have 
been involved with Newcomers for 30 plus years and a charter 
member of the Truro Club! I have been on the National Executive 
for 20 years, attending every Annual meeting from Saint John 
N.B. to Vancouver. My husband and I have moved 21 times 
across Canada and retired here in Truro, so we can be close to 
our daughter and family and our son who is manager of the Inter-
national Hostel.  What a wonderful place to holiday, especially 
during the winter for skiing!  I am busy volunteering at our local 
Hospital, Services Officer for the I.O.D.E. and our Newcomers 
Alumnae Club.  Looking forward to our Conference call in Octo-
ber.  Please pass your copy of the Link to a member who does 
not have Internet.  
 
In Friendship, 
Beryl 
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Message From Central Liaison 
centralliaison@nnac.ca 

 

 

Dear Club Presidents, 

Welcome to the start of another year of our Newcomer clubs 

across Canada.  Your role as president is an important one, as 

you and your executive/board members set a positive tone for 

friendship and harmony within your clubs.  

I am your National contact person for all ONTARIO CLUBS, 

and I look forward to hearing from you about any club issues 

that may need help from our more experienced members.  Our 

National Board members (all volunteers) have held executive 

positions in local clubs across Canada and many of us have 

served time at one as club president, so we know that we can 

be of help. 

 If your club is having a special anniversary celebration this year, 

please let me know the details so we can share your happy 

news with our other clubs and celebrate with you. 

Our National Board of Directors is constantly working to make 

your experiences as club presidents a great one. There are re-

sources on the NNAC website to help your executive boards 

sort out roles and responsibilities.  Also, if your club does not 

have insurance yet, it will be my pleasure to direct you to the 

person in our organization who can help you set it up. 

Yours in friendship, 

Dianna 
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Message From Our Member-at-Large 
memberatlarge@nnac.ca 

Hi Everyone, 

The red and yellow colours are starting to show in the maple trees here 

in Ottawa, and the mornings are crisp, heralding the change of seasons.  

Welcome to Fall as we settle into our usual activities and our calendars 

fill with our Club activities. 

How fortunate we are to belong to and participate in our Newcomers 

and Alumni/ae  Clubs.  Newcomers has been a “lifesaver” for many of 

us as we made new friends, explored our new location, and participated 

in interesting activities. 

As Thanksgiving approaches, let us add our thanks to the Newcomers 

and Alumni/ae club executives and convenors for their commitment to 

the continued success of our local clubs. 

Please visit our National Newcomers website at: www.nnac.ca to access 

an order form to purchase a Newcomers/Alumnae/Alumni pin, and to 

learn about other clubs in Canada via our newsletter “The Link.” 

Happy Thanksgiving to all. 

Cheers, 

Bonnie 

 

Message From Our Registrar/Treasurer 

r.t@nnac.cc 

My mandate as Registrar/Treasurer is coming to an end.  I will be hand-

ing over my records to the new Registrar/Treasurer once our audit is 

complete, following the AGM.  

I wish everyone a happy and successful year ahead. 

Nancy 
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Message From Our Co-Registrar (Insurance) 
r.t@nnac.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to a new year with Newcomers.  Please visit our website for 

more information on the following three topics. 

Waiver  It is recommended but not required that Newcomer Clubs have 

new members sign a waiver when they join. This waiver is to be kept on 

file. Each club may use a waiver of their choice. Please visit 

www.nnac.ca/resources for a sample waiver. 

Handbook Guidelines from the Co-operators General Insurance Com-

pany are posted on our website at www.nnac.ca/resources. 

Application form for membership to NNAC is on our website at 

www.nnac.ca/resources.  Please submit  your new Executive contact 

information as soon as available. 

People do not remember what you said.   

People do not remember what you did.   

People remember how you made them feel. 

 

Charlene 
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President   Ellie Siekierski, president@nnac.ca 

 

Secretary   Cindy Dixon, secretary@nnac.ca 

 

Registrar/Treasurer Nancy Myra, r.t@nnac.ca 

 

Co-Registrar  Charlene Brooks 

Alumni/ae Liaison  Charlene Brooks, alumnirep@nnac.ca 

 

Newsletter Editor  Rosemary Sorfleet, newsletter@nnac.ca 

 

Website Editor  Kristen Cordes, webmaster@nnac.ca 

 

 

Member-at-large  Bonnie Barber, memberatlarge@nnac.ca 

 

EasternLiaison  Beryl Keilty, easternliaison@nnac.ca 

 

Central Liaison  Dianna Porter, centralliaison@nnac.ca 

 

Western Liaison  Erin Wolter, westernliaison@nnac.ca 

 

 


